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As a school nurse working in Multnomah County, I fully support this incredibly 

important bill. I have seen firsthand the negative consequences that can occur from a 

non-nursing administrator making decisions about nursing procedures that directly 

affect student safety. I am asking you to strongly consider the very real, and serious, 

consequences of not passing this legislation, and the negative impact it will truly have 

on patients and students across this state.  


